










April 14, 2015

	



Josh Barrak		NEW STUDENT ID: A00333004
PO Box 2395
Shelton, WA  98584

Dear Josh,

I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2015 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework) or GRE scores (unless they expire or you want to improve your scores). Letters of recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted.

However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you consider submitting a new cover letter/resume and/or new letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please consult the director or assistant director.
 
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831
















April 14, 2015

	



Jason Dobry		NEW STUDENT ID: A00138132
42 Gold Lane
Kalama, WA  98625

Dear Jason,

I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2015 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework) or GRE scores (unless they expire or you want to improve your scores). Letters of recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted.

However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you consider submitting a new cover letter/resume and/or new letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please consult the director or assistant director.
 
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831
















April 14, 2015

	



[bookmark: _GoBack]Clifford Dornbusch	NEW STUDENT ID: A00375705
18 Jesse Wood Ln
Colrain, MA  1340

Dear Clifford,

I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2015 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework) or GRE scores (unless they expire or you want to improve your scores). Letters of recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted.

However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you consider submitting a new cover letter/resume and/or new letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please consult the director or assistant director.
 
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831
















April 14, 2015

	



Kelsey Flaman		NEW STUDENT ID: A00375850
11277 Tulin Road
Kingston, WA  98346

Dear Kelsey,

I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2015 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework) or GRE scores (unless they expire or you want to improve your scores). Letters of recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted.

However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you consider submitting a new cover letter/resume and/or new letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please consult the director or assistant director.
 
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831
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